
 

This has been a very busy and exciting new term for our children at school. We have many 

clubs running after school which are a great experience for our children. 

 
World Book Day – 3rd March 2017 

 
What a wonderful day it has been! All our pupils and staff came to school dressed as their 
favourite book character.  All the children looked amazing and an expert panel of judges 
chose the girl and boy with the best costume from each class, to receive a book related 
prize.  The winners are: 
 
Calypso Class    Orion Class 
 
Serena and Maxi   Evie and Laurence 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Week at Ashmole Primary School allowed the children to enjoy an exciting and 
inspiring week full of book related activities including; dressing up, interacting with an 
author, DEAR time (Drop it and read) involving all adults in the school reading to pupils, 
exploring a variety of different genres, making our own class book and practising a new 
song about books in preparation for our special World Book Day assembly.  
 
A special thank you to Miss Costas for organising this successful week, and to all the 
parents for all  of your efforts and book donations. 
 
 


